
 

December, 2024 

Relocation of the Head Office 

 

Nihon Parkerizing Co., Ltd. 

 

Due to an urban development project for large scale reconstruction of the Nihonbashi area 

of Tokyo, Nihon Parkerizing will move its head office functions to nearby locations as of 

December 16, 2024. 

Please find the new addresses and contact details below.  

 

New addresses: 

Head Office    

6F, 7F, 8F, No.2 Parker Building 

2-16-8 Nihonbashi  

Chuo-ku, Tokyo 103-0027 

Telephone: 03-3278-4333 

 

Head Office Annex 

8F, 9F, Onward Park Building 

3-10-5 Nihonbashi  

Chuo-ku, Tokyo 103-0027 

Telephone: 03-3278-4333 

(Please send any letters or parcels to this address.) 

 

Start date:  Monday, 16th December, 2024 

 

End 


